
5th August, 2022 

 
 

COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION 
 

GENERAL NOTICE 26 
 

CLOSURE OF OFFICE 
 

The Council of Legal Education will be closed from Monday 8th August 

to 10th August 2022 to allow Council staff the opportunity to 

participate in 2022 general elections. Normal working will resume on 

Thursday 11th August 2022.  

  

However, Council will support normal operation remotely during this 

period. Directorates/Depertments can be reached through the 

following emails: 

HR – Hrdeprt@cle.or.ke, Finance – Finance@cle.or.ke, Procurement - 

procurement@cle.or.ke, Quality Assurance - qcl@cle.or.ke, ICT - 

ictdpt@cle.or.ke, Examination - examinations@cle.or.ke and  CEO’s 

Office- info@cle.or.ke  

 

Any inconvenience occasioned by the notice is highly regretted. 

 

Dr. Wambua Kituku 
SECRETARY/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER      
COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION 
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